
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Our maths this term will cover the following units: 

• Number 10 to 100 
• Calculations within 20 
• Addition and Subtraction  
• Multiplication  

We will continue to develop the children’s 
arithmetic skills and start to look at the 2-, 5- and 
10-times tables. 

Our lessons will be multi-sensory using practical 
materials to support our learning. 

 

Maths 

 

Our writing this term will include: 

• Poetry – list poems, winter poem  
• Character descriptions – Roald Dahl 

Day 
• Setting descriptions – Titanic  
• Letters – from Titanic passengers and 

to Santa 
• Instructions – making gingerbread 

cookies 
• Whole class, group and individual 

reading and comprehension.   
• Handwriting 

 

 

Writing 

 

 

This term we will be looking at: 

• Full stops and capital letters 
• Word classes (adjectives/nouns/verbs) 
• Questions and statements 

We will continue to recap and secure our phonics 
knowledge. We will also be moving onto different 
spelling rules. 

 

 

Grammar, Punctuation & Spellings 

 

                                           

We will be using our topics as a stimulus 
when creating these art and DT projects: 

• A view from the porthole of the 
Titanic  

• Studying art from different 
cultures and times 

• Experimenting with different 
media including paint and pastels. 

ART 

 

 

As part of our Autumn  
topic ‘Wonderful World’  
we will be: 
 

• Using maps, atlases and globes 
• Studying the United Kingdom and its 

countries 
• Identifying the world’s continents 

and oceans  
• Understanding how to use a 

compass 
 

 

Geography 

 

Our reading books this term will be: 

   

Could we ask that children read daily at home; if they would like 
to bring in their own book for our daily reading time, they are 
welcome to. Otherwise, they have access to the school library. 

 

Reading 

YEAR 2 – 2022 

                                   

 

We will begin with the topic ‘Materials’ 
• Investigating properties of materials and their uses. 
• Floating and sinking 
• Designing a boat  

 
We will then cover the topic ‘Living Things and their Habitats’ 

• What is life? 
• Studying animal habitats and adaption  
• Understanding and creating food chains 

        

Science 

 

        In RE, we will be learning 
about Christianity, Hinduism, and Judaism through 
the topics ‘Nature and God’ and ‘Light and Dark’. 

 

 

As always, we are available to chat to if you 
have any questions or concerns. Happy Autumn 

term! 

 Mrs Heaps, Mrs Brennan & Miss Clarke 

OUR TOPICS: The 

Titanic followed by Our 

Wonderful World 

RE 

Computing We will beginning the year looking at 
computing systems and networks. We will then be taking 
digital photographs as part of ‘Our Wonderful World’ topic. 

PSHE Our first topic will be ‘Rights, Rules and 
Responsibilities’ followed by ‘Family and Friends’.  

PE PE will be on TUESDAY & THURSDAY. This term we 
will be developing the following skills: 

• Fundamental movement skills: jumping and 
dodging 

• Gymnastics 
• Invasion games   

 


